Fancher Heights Homeowner’s Association
Board Meeting
November 5, 2015
In Attendance: Sharon Moreland, Robert Hunter, Mark Loyd, Jerry Roseburg, Mike Hansen, Andrea Fischer and Jerry Fischer
Meeting called to order at 5:40pm
Treasurer’s Report read and approved

There are 3 outstanding homeowner dues. Andrea will send out an invoice with late fees of 10% a month. If not paid by the end of the year, then we will look into putting a lien on their property.

We re-visited the trailer issue and discussed a schedule of fines for homeowners who won’t comply with the trailer CCRs. Robert will email a fee schedule and we will hopefully have it figured out by the annual meeting next week.
Jerry will draft a letter to 2458 Twin Peaks View about their proposed trees, and to remove the dormant tree from the south side of the addition.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm 
Annual Meeting will be November 12, 2015 @ 7:00pm

Board meeting will be December 10, 2015 @ 5:30pm[image: image1.png]



